

Gilgandra Public School





Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

K-2 Easter Hat Parade

Dear Parents/Carers

The Easter Hat parade will be held on Wednesday March 31 at 2:30pm on the Primary Basketball courts near the hall.

Parents and carers are able to enter school grounds but should continue to follow COVID-safe practices, including social distancing between adults of 1.5 metres. Parents/Carers will enter via the school hall in Wamboin Street. The students will be limited to one parent/carer on school premises and others can view the Easter Hat Parade from outside the fence on either Wrigley or Wamboin Street. All adults who enter ont the school premises will need to sign in using the QR code or paper version at the Wamboin Street entrance to the hall.

The K-2 students will make their hats with a buddy class during the week. Parents are requested to send in a covered ice-cream container or other head wear that can be decorated, along with some suitable decorations e.g. tinsel, cotton wool, baubles etc. These items need to be at school by Thursday 25 March to enable construction of the hat during the following week.

If you have difficulty providing materials, please contact your child's teacher.

Looking forward to seeing K-2 parents/carers at the Easter Hat Parade.

Yours Sincerely

Janine Hazelton.

